April 10, 1967

Jack D. Knox
2415 Mercantile Bank Building
Dallas 1, Texas

Res Change in Transporter,
Lucia Brooks, 1 N 14-18-30

Dear Mr. Knox:

In reply to your letter of April 7, 1967, we are
herewith sending you a supply of Commission Form C-104.
McWood Corporation supplied most of their connections
with the necessary completed forms. If you have had no
reply from Permian by the time you receive this letter,
please file four copies of Form C-104 filling out Sections
I, II, III and VI completely.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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